Halloween at Roselidden!

The Long Barn at Roselidden
Friday 31st October 2014, from 7pm

Morning dew, daytime mist, the nights drawing in, central heating back on, Downton on telly; it is Autumn again!

Come and celebrate Halloween, or All Saints Eve at Roselidden.
There will be pumpkin lanterns, braziers, tricks and treats, games, ghost stories and music.
Come in fancy dress if you dare, but no-one will mind if you don’t!

We will start the evening with Fresh Pumpkin Soup and Homemade Breads cooked earlier in the day in
the wood fired oven. This will also be in use to cook Smoky Roast Chicken with Seasonal Vegetables to
include seasonal roots, colcannon, and ‘superfood’ kale. For all you who prefer not to eat meat there will
be a traditional Nut Roast like you have never had before!

Peter has devised a pudding especially for the occasion, which he is calling Apple Vesuvius for no good
reason other than it sounds good, and no-one else has coined the phrase. You will have to come along to
find out what it has in it!

If you have a short and scary story or song, bring it along to read or sing aloud, whilst we sip Tea and
Coffee, before the ghostly carriages depart!

Bring your own beer, wine and spirits to make the evening go with a swing!
£24 per head

To book, please email peter@roselidden.co.uk



